Dear Sir or Madame,

 

In response to the invitation to submit information specified in Annex E of the Stockholm Convention to the POPs Review Committtee on Endosulfan:

According to the information provided by the Competent Authorities, responsible for different areas of chemicals management there are no data on endosulfan production, uses or placing on the market in Lithuania. There are no registered plant protection products in which endosulfan is as a constituent part.

There were no national risk evaluations conducted in Lithuania.
 

Yours sincerely,
 

Irena Vadeikiene,
Chief Desk Officer of Chemical Substances Division
Ministry of Environment
LITHUANIA
